
 
 

 

The Pines Tennis 
Club 

 

Annual General Meeting 
Tuesday 8 December 2020 

6:00pm  
 

Meet at our Hot Shots Court area 
 

All members welcome 

 
 

All Pines members are most welcome and are encouraged to have a say in the 

running of our Club. Please come join us for our next Annual General meeting!  

The 2020 Committee consists of Graeme Barnes, Stephanie Bartlett, Elizabeth 

Blanco, Howard Kemp, Kerry Scarlett, Geoff Rhodes, Katrina Burgess, David 

Ryan, Nestor Palmer, Simon Pitt and Robert Jamieson. In addition, other 

members who regularly help out include Marian Allen, Sally Ruiz-Diaz and Chris 

Lee with our Gala competitions and Robert Monge who mows the lawns. 

If you would like to offer your time and/or skills to support our Club please 

consider joining the Committee for 2021. We are looking for members who 

bring the following skills and ideas: 

• build our Club social media presence  

• help us develop Club sponsorship and marketing strategies   

• help out in the early stages of a possible Club court expansion project; 

or  

• help out in any other way. 

 

Get involved at Pines! 

 


